
Jim Frazier Award 
The Alabama Skeet Shooting Association has the opportunity to present an award named in 

Honor of James (Jim) Frazier.  The Frazier Award is to be presented to an Alabama shooter, who 

in the opinion of the selection committee, has continued the efforts of the Award’s Namesake 

in supporting the development and continuation of the Sport of Skeet Shooting in Alabama.   

The intent of the Award is to recognize who has dedicated a tremendous amount of time and 

money to our clubs simply for the love of the game.   

Tonight we are recognizing an individual whose presence on the field is an inspiration to those 

who have had the opportunity to shoot with him.   

 Lifetime Targets: 66,319  

 He has shot competitively for approximately 34 years   

 Instrumental in the development and expansion of skeet shooting 

opportunities 

 A Leader in introducing young shooters to competitive skeet 

 Worked with Boy Scouts to teach them skeet shooting and helping 

them to earn their Skeet Merit Badge  

 He has coached almost all Youth Camps at Fort Rucker, including 

the first ever NSSA camp in 2004 

 He is an assistant coach for the Auburn Shotgun Team 

 He’s a former member of U.S. Army American Skeet Team  

 He has run numerous skeet tournaments for several years 

including registration, shoot offs, and all reports 

 An avid supporter of the sport of skeet in Alabama 

 He serves as a mentor to a lot of people and introduced them to 

skeet shooting 
 



Jim Frazier Award 

In Recognition and Appreciation For The 

Many Years of Support You Have Provided 

To Alabama Skeet Shooting 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen, Please join me in 

saying “Thank You” to our Frazier Award 

Recipient: 

 

Larry Tessier 
 

                          


